Snapdragon Class

Summer Term 1 Newsletter

2021 - 2022



Snapdragon Class Staff







Nicola

Ola

Holly

Welcome

Welcome back to Summer 1 in Snapdragon Class. We hope you have had an enjoyable break and are ready for another brilliant half term.

As the sun comes out and the days warm up, we are looking forward to more opportunities to learn outside. We have many lovely things planned which we are all excited about.

This term our class book is...



Curriculum

This half term the whole school topic is 'Fantasy & Adventure' and in Snapdragon Class we will be exploring this topic throughout our curriculum.

In English we will be reading 'Leon and the Place Between'. This book is all about the power of magic and imagination. We will be using this to focus on our sequencing and prediction skills in our writing and spoken language. In Art, we will be exploring all things bright and colourful by learning different painting techniques.

In PSHE we will be learning about how we take care of our minds. We will be learning about the different mental health issues we may face, how to deal with them and how to seek help.

We will be following the White Rose Maths curriculum and will be focussing specifically on developing our money skills.

We will continue our Food & Nutrition lessons with Alison and Performing Arts lessons with Hilary.

Whole School Diary Dates

06/05/2022 New Building Opening

Ceremony

13/05/2022 Futures Fayre

18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8

pupils

27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and

last day of term

Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons.

Key Class information

Thursday PM - Cooking with Alison

Friday PM- PE – Please ensure your child has appropriate footwear for PE.

Homework will be set each Friday due in the following Tuesday.

Please provide a drink and snack for mid morning break.

Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk